
March 21, 2023 

A Message from Mayor Annette Iafallo – Center Street Reconstruction 
Project Is Underway! 

I’m thrilled to announce that the long-awaited Center Street 
reconstruction project has FINALLY started! This over $4 million project 
is a team effort involving the City of Lackawanna, Erie County Water 
Authority and Erie County Sewer Authority. 

The project work on Center Street is starting at Kirby Avenue and will 
progress north in stages. During construction, please be alert for 
detours and the presence of workers and equipment. 

The Center Street reconstruction project is very extensive and will take 
some time to complete. Motorists/residents should expect delays and 
plan their travel accordingly. A supervisor will be on site to address any 
questions as needed. 

Annette 

 



 

 

 


